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Hey folks, it's Scott Stewart again. I'm recording this alert for you tonight, which is a Wednesday, April 
24th. Came at you earlier today with our new trade on UNH. I'm pretty happy about that. It's already 
showing some profits today, if you got a good feel on it. I wanted to give you an alert tonight, which 
obviously you're going to probably be getting tomorrow, Thursday or Friday, on Twitter, TWTR. As you 
know, on Monday's summary video, I said that we did have a guaranteed profit on that and that it'd 
probably [hubitous 00:00:42] to lock that in, that you never go broke taking a profit. I guess more to the 
point, I said that when you are in a situation when you have a guaranteed profit, you're sitting on a 
guaranteed profit, and you have an unknown variable coming up, whether it's a news announcement or 
what have you, maybe you're just going out of town on vacation for a couple of days, you know you're 
not going to be able to check your computer, any time you're in that situation, you probably want to go 
ahead and book that profit. You never go broke taking a profit. I did mention in that video that I was 
going to go ahead and hold my Twitter position, and I know that a lot of you did as well. That's 
absolutely fine.

Even though I did get sold out of mine, I do want to show you here quickly the situation that we're in 
with Twitter and what we're going to be doing going forward with it if you are part of that group of 
people that are still holding on to Twitter. This is going to be a little difficult for me to illustrate here 
simply because I don't have the position in my account anymore, but I can still illustrate it for you. We 
sold the May 17 expiration options on Twitter and we sold the 38 strikes and we bought the 39 strikes. 
First of all, let's go look at Twitter. Here was a news announcement, and it did gap exactly like we 
thought it ... We obviously didn't know whether it was going to gap up or down, but the announcement 
was better than expected rather than worse than expected. It did gap up. One of the things that I like 
about this gap, if you are still holding it, look how high we are above the previous trading ranges. We are 
really smack dab ... If we go all the way out to, let's look at maybe a weekly chart here. You can go way 
out here. You can see that we really have this trading range right in here at about $36.25 or so. It's kinda 
that top range.

Of course, we had the big gap up here on earnings. Today, Wednesday, in the marketplace, we did have 
a little bit of a pull back. Now, that's usually to be expected. When you have a big jump like that in 
anything, you usually see a little bit of a retracement and pull back here the following day. What's going 
to be really telling with Twitter here is what it does tomorrow, on Thursday, and Friday. The next couple 
of days, it's going to kinda find its footing here and we'll see where it settles out at, but I do like the 
ability here in this to continue to hold it and adjust it. First of all, let's go to our trade page here and let's 
try to replicate in my account here what you guys, if you're still holding, what you've got. We did sell the 
May 17 expiration. Guys, 23 days. Three weeks still left before expiration on this position. There's 
absolutely nothing, there is nothing, that needs being done. No attention needed to this position right 
now at this point. We have probably oh, 7 to 14 days, I would imagine, to let Twitter find its footing and 
see where it goes here before we do an adjustment.

Obviously, any stock, Twitter is no different. It can go up, down, or stay the same. Depending on which 
one of those three things it does here over the next week or two, that'll kinda depend on what we do in 
terms of an adjustment strategy, but if I came back in here now, let's try to replicate the position. If 
you're still in it, let's replicate that position here. We did sell here these 38 and we bought back these 
39. Let's see if we can look at that in the curve. This is our current position if you're still in that there on 
the call leg. Now, right now, that position, the midpoint on that is pricing at 57 cents. Now, I don't know 
what fill price you got on your Twitter trade, but my fill price was 40 cents. I got a 40 cent fill. Obviously, 
we sold it at 40 cents, it's worth 57 cents now. That's going in the wrong direction. We want it to go 
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down in price, not up in price. So, we've got about a 17 cent deficit here that we need to work on. Now, 
if you look at this risk graph right now, with its current position, you'll see that if we were to sell this 
exact same call leg today, our break even point, you see right there, is about $38.58.

That doesn't seem right. Well, it isn't right because we didn't get 57 cents. We actually got about 40 
cents when we sold this trade. That would put our break even point right here at $38.40, which 
obviously makes sense. We sold the 38 strike price call, we brought in 40 cents of income, so Twitter 
could go up to $38.40 before we lost any money. That would be our break even point. We're obviously 
above that right now. The question is, if we were to stay above this in the next 7 to 14 days, again 
remember we got about 3 weeks of timeframe in this trade. What would we do here? Well, there's all 
kinds of things that we could do. One of the things that is probably the easiest at this point ... I'm going 
to come back in here on the table page. This is the current position as we currently have it. One of the 
things that we could do is layer. Now, layering is actually a strategy that a lot of people do on every 
single one of their iron condors. It's complicated. It is labor intensive. Because of that, it's probably not 
suited for a lot of your individual lifestyles, because it is more proactive and you are doing a lot more 
activity with each trade, but a lot of traders will layer into a trade. They won't just do this leg on the call 
side, they'll do several call side legs.

We could do that right now if we went ahead here and we sold, for example, in addition to what we 
already have here, the 40 call leg as well and then bought back the 41. Now, if we look at our curve 
here, you'll notice that our pricing is bumping out here. Now, our break even on this is about $38.93. It's 
getting a little bit closer to where we're at right now. What about if we now did a layering and a ratio 
trade? A ratio trade is where this new leg that we put in on the call site has more contracts than the 
existing one that we had. Watch your risk graph here as I start to ramp up these new call legs that we're 
putting in here and see what that does. If we went double up, you could see now our break even point is 
right around $40.12 a share. Well, that's above where we're currently at, so we are now back again in 
the money and we would be in a profitable position. We could go even more. We could keep ramping 
this up if we needed to. That might be one repair strategy there, but as I said, right now we've got 3 full 
weeks left in this trade.

I want to let it at least sit for another maybe 7 days, see where it sits and where it falls, because again, 
depending on whether Twitter continues up, whether it stabilizes, or whether it goes down, we might 
end up doing this whole entire thing right here, but on the put leg if. If it stabilizes, we might do it on 
both legs. Either way, we definitely have the ability to push our cash flow zone either up or down and 
get us right back into that sweet spot. As of right now, if you're still holding on to Twitter, that's great. 
We're going to continue to monitor that for you. I know that every time that we do send out an alert, 
prior to that alert we get a lot of emails from subscribers saying hey, what's going on with this or what's 
happening with this or what do I do with here? Guys, every single time any of our trade examples do 
necessitate any kind of an adjustment or attention on your part, absolutely, positively, 100% I will send 
out an alert for you on those. You don't have to email or worry that we're not paying attention to it or 
that it's not something that you need to be looking at. We will alert you on that, but right now we do 
have about 3 weeks left in this trade.

We don't need to bump that out yet. We might actually want to do the put leg, but we need to get it 
pulled back a little bit here on pricing. Tomorrow and Friday, Thursday and Friday here, be interesting to 
see what Twitter does. We did slack off a little bit today. That's to be expected. It may still go up a little 
bit tomorrow. If we look at level two pricing, it's interesting. This is something that we haven't really 
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talked about, but we do have a lot more selling pressure right now than buying pressure. We'll see what 
Thursday and Friday brings, but right now we got a lot of ability to adjust this right back down into the 
sweet spot, and that would give us a lot more extra profit as well. That would boost our profit by about 
$245. I just want to reiterate the concept here on our profit potential with these trades. If you 
remember right, on this trade we brought in a 40 cent credit. I had to pay a little commission on my 
position, so I think I put up $650. I was just trying to remember the numbers on this. I netted like a $350 
credit after commission and that's divided by about $650 or so that I put up. It's darn close to a 50% rate 
of return on this trade. Again, this would be maybe akin to that STNP trade that we just closed out.

If we do need to correct this or adjust it, we could have maybe a trade where in a month or 45 days we 
have a double, we're able to double our return. Whatever we put up, we doubled it. We'll see. Right 
now, as of today, Wednesday evening, you'll probably be viewing this on Thursday, but as of today, no 
action needed on Twitter. Send in any other questions that you do have this week guys. I will answer 
those on Friday. Otherwise, we will talk again on Monday, unless Thursday or Friday of this week there is 
any type of adjustments needed. Other than that guys, I will talk with you soon. Have a good rest of the 
week.
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